


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This letter is being distributed in English to units in the proposed Winnipeg Manitoba Temple District. If leaders need it in 

additional languages, they may contact the member of the Presidency of the Seventy who supervises the area. Area leaders can 

forward requests to the Priesthood and Family Department at ext. 2-2933.                 14572 


